
 

 
 
 
 

 
CC Løpet 2022 will take place on 14th May from 11:00am to 2:00pm. It is a 3-
kiltometre run in the centre of Gjøvik, in which participants can win 25000NOK. 
Participants can register individually but also as a team. Therefore, it is also an 
opportunity to meet and have fun with friends. As you may remember, GIS 
registered a team in 2019. This year, we would like to register a team too. Please 
let us know if you would like to join the team by 8 April (this Friday) by emailing 
Mr Armanski at adam.armanski@gjovikis.no The school will cover the cost of the 
registration fee and if the team is lucky to win the prize, the money will buy us 
more books. 
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We would like to thank all PYP parents who attended today´s conferences. We 
hope the conferences were an opportunity for you to see your child´s learning 
from a different perspective. It was wonderful to see parents in classrooms again 
and we hope this happens more frequently. 
 

 
MYP parent-teacher conferences started today and continue tomorrow (6 April).  
 
MYP teachers are available by appointment from 3:30pm to 6:00pm on 6 April. 
Like in October last year, conferences have been pre-booked with relevant 
teachers if an area of concern has been identified for a student. The parents of the 
remaining students were not required to attend conferences.  
 

 
If you are looking for ideas for activities for your child for the last week of June, 
you may want to consider enrolling your child in a science camp offered by 
Forskerfabbrikken, which will take place at GIS. Please see the attached leaflet for 
more information. 
 

 
Help Abelia and NHO to gain important knowledge about International Schools 
role in Norwegian society 
 

PYP Student-led Portfolio Conferences 
 
 

Survey 
 
 
 

MYP Parent-teacher Conferences 
 
 
 

Summer Science Camp 
 
 



Abelia and NHO are conducting a project where the purpose is to gather 
knowledge about the importance of international schools in Norwegian society. A 
major part of the project is a survey where the target group is highly skilled 
experts with children currently attending international schools.  
  
We kindly ask that only one from each household answer the questions in this 
survey on behalf of the entire household.  
  
Only answer this survey if: 

• you have children enrolled in an international school in Norway 
• you/your partner are foreign citizens living in Norway for work OR a 

Norwegian citizen that has lived abroad or are planning to work abroad in 
the future   

• you/your partner possess a desired skill set/competence for employers in 
Norway 

  
Estimated time for the survey is 5-10 minutes. The survey will close in two 
weeks. 
  
More information about the project can be found in the attached letter.  
  
Thank you in advance for your time and participation in this survey! 
  
Click the following link to open the survey: 
  
https://nettskjema.no/a/246519 
 

 
This is to remind you that we still accept applications for children to use SFO next 
academic year. You can access the application form here. 
 
 
 

SFO 
 
 

https://nettskjema.no/a/246519?fbclid=IwAR0aDGm0Y_knFo5ZxYiOd-MRsn6MhW2HA7ZuAiPPlEfDVvv3wqO6pzN1OeI
http://www.gjovikis.no/wp-content/uploads/2022/03/Grade-2-4-SFO-application-form.pdf


 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar  sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
Nurse (MYP)         Ingrid Julie Stadtler  Ingrid-Julie.Stadtler@gjovik.kommune.no 

             Tel. 903 65 394 
 

Covid-19 testing      Gjøvik Town Hall                 Tel. 61 15 89 11 
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